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The home of harmony, prosperity and growth

Invitation to interested and affected stakeholders to participate in Ngwathe Representative Forum
for the financial year 2021/22

Notice is hereby given in terms of chapter 4 and 5 of the Local government: Municipal System Act (Act 32 of 2000)
that Ngwathe Municipality is issuing an invitation to interested and affected parties/stakeholders to register as
members of the 2021/22 IDP/BUDGET/PMS Representative forum.

This invitation is extended to all Ngwathe Local Municipality Ward Committee’s, Provincial Sector Departments,
Representatives from Organised Stakeholders groups (NGOs/CBOs. Special focus groups (Youth, Women, Elderly,
Disability and Children) SMMEs, Parastatals, Service providers, Academic institutions, Organised Business, Tourism,
Agriculture, Mining, Resources persons and all other interested and affected persons.

Registration is opened from 29 July until 16 August 2021.

Applications can be submitted to Municipal Offices (room 7) in Parys and Municipal Satellite offices in Vredefort,
Edenville, Heilbron and Koppies or can be emailed to puseletsom@ngwathe.co.za and imosala@ngwathe.co.za

For more information, contact Me P Ndhlovu on 0568162700/0605017709 and Mr | Mosala on 0735929417

Registration is limited to two members per interested organisation.

Kind Regards,

BW KANNEMEYER

Municipal Manager

“To provide excellent and sustainable municipal services”.



